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Sent on behalf of Tim Flood, Vice President for Business and Financial
Affairs
 
Colleagues,
 
A Reminder that there will be an Adopted Budget Forum TODAY from 12:00
pm to 1:00 pm in H312 (Fieldhouse).  
 
I will be providing an overview of the State Budget Act and the 2017-2018
Adopted Budget.
 
Hope to see you then,
 
Tim
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